
 

 

Heath Broadband Information Session 
 

Hello! 
 

Thank you to all who joined the Heath Broadband Info Session last night. It was 
great to finally meet with some of you and answer questions about the high-
speed internet coming your way!  
 

Click here to watch the meeting on Youtube. 
 

As always, feel free to contact us with any questions at 1-833-991-9378. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Your Whip City Fiber Team 
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bn28FwwY2VTc5W8M2-jLzOmK2Psvtp1LJ-O8xG5U4n977UGv6-CyqStD5bMGuSXcldChFMkenFCMQ6Chqj8nSx68S9lkTZQZim9HHrgWSgwD6M_FwRByEpH_VvTm-nC6YFEDXIi6V3Ds1frI1jyUPw==&c=FEbPF4wvgYfUk3vTLSlHu8MwxcVAdHB-GIPLgdmE7dG_o76nu_Xhmw==&ch=udLOuhZoMsjYlL4dW4CyaP_vK00hgLo1dQnkeVCm8_lbmFejkx1qsg==

